
 
 
Reference: FOI0518 

 
 
The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You are free to use 
it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research or for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use of a 
commercial nature will require the permission of the Council. Further enquiries in this respect should be directed to Head of Law and 
Governance, North Tyneside Council, Quadrant The Silver Link North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY  
 

Date: 03/12/2018 Page 1 of 1  
 

 
Request: 
 
Do any of the meat products provided by your authority to schools or other institutions 
come from animals which were not stunned prior to slaughter? 
 
If so, which schools or other institutions provide these non-stunned meat products? 
 
If so, which types of meat are non-stunned? 
 
If so, are all such meat products clearly labelled as ‘non-stunned’ meat? 
 
Response: 
 
All meat provided by North Tyneside Council  to North Tyneside Schools is pre-stunned, 
British meat. We do not purchase any meat which has not been pre-stunned. 
 
North Tyneside Council does not provide catering services to St Thomas More or to Kings 
Priory schools. The request for information from these schools should be made directly to 
the school. 


